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All legislators are fully aware of all the arguments.  The issue comes down to 

supporting this bill which gives all voters an opportunity to participate in the 

democratic process.  Our democracy is in peril due to leadership in DC, so we must 

be more assertive in allowing Oregonians to participate in the most basic of our 

rights.  Both parties have alienated more and more voters over the years, and the 

denial of this right to vote is a big reason why.  GIve everyone the right to vote and be 

true statesmen and protect our democracy. 


